News story: Latest notices for traders
from Defra

Defra has issued notices for traders on importing Goods from the EU, an
updated Border Operating Model and the Northern Ireland Protocol


http://www.government-world.com/news-story-latest-notices-for-traders-from-defra/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-latest-notices-for-traders-from-defra/

